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Grade 8, 11 and 12 Students 
 
Nurses from Public Health are returning to the school on Thursday May 22nd to provide those 
students in grades 8, 11 and 12 who did not get their HPV vaccine at the last school 
immunization clinic the opportunity to get it now. Students will also be offered any other 
vaccines that they should have at this time. 
    
Students who are unable to make this school clinic, please visit, 
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/howtogetimmunized for information on how and where to get 
immunized near you. 
 
Visit www.fraserhealth.ca/hpv to learn more about the HPV catch-up campaign. If you have 
questions, please contact your local Public Health unit, or visit  www.HealthlinkBC.ca   

Public Health Units  

Abbotsford   

604-864-3400  

Agassiz   

604-793-7160  

Burnaby   

604-918-7605  

Chilliwack   

604-702-4900  

Cloverdale   

604-575-5100  

Guildford   

604-587-4750  

Hope   

604-860-7630  

Langley   

604-539-2900  

Maple Ridge   

604-476-7000  

Mission   

604-814-5500  

New Westminster   

604-777-6740  

TriCities (Port 

Moody)  

604-949-7200  

Newton   

604-592-2000  

North Delta   

604-507-5400  

North Surrey   

604-587-7900  

South Delta   

604-952-3550  

White Rock   

604-542-4000  
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